
 

LETTER FROM THE TOWNSPEOPLE OF CHESHAM, BUCKS, PROTESTING AT 

THE IMPOSITION OF THE SHIP MONEY TAX IN 1635  

(transcribed by Sam Hearn) 

Letter to Sir Peter Temple the Sheriff of Buckinghamshire in 1635. Transcribed from page 119, 

The Book of Chesham by Clive Birch ISBN 0 86023 641 2. Published by Baron in 1997. 

 

 

NOTE: 

Only £10 4s 8d of the £125 of Ship Money requested was actually collected from the residents of 

Chesham. The shortfall is considerably larger than the 80% reduction that the letter writers appear 

to think would have been reasonable.   

A copy of the original document is lodged in the Huntington Library, San Marino, California. 

    

 


